
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Grateful  
Patient Program 

 

Yes!  I am grateful for the 
care received at Lewis 
County General Hospital! 

 

Showing your gratitude is as simple as completing 
the form below and mailing it with your gift to the 
Lewis County Hospital Foundation. 
 

Name:  _____________________________ 
 
Address:  ____________________________ 
 
City/State/Zip     ______________________ 
 

□  Enclosed is my gift of $______________ 
All  gifts are tax-deductible  

□  My check made payable to Lewis 

County Hospital Foundation is enclosed. 
 

□  Please direct my gift where it is needed  

       most. 

□  Please direct my gift to: 

 
_________________________________ 
Department/Program 

 
 I would like my gift to recognize/honor:   
 
____________________________________ 
Name 

 
____________________________________ 
Department 
 

Please mail your gift to:  Lewis County Hospital  
Foundation, 7785 North State Street, Lowville, 
NY 13367. 

 
 
 
 
 

Lewis County Hospital  
Foundation, Inc. 

 
 
 
 

Mission Statement 
 

The mission of the Lewis County  
Hospital Foundation is to enrich 
and enhance the  hospital’s high 

quality healthcare services by 
building strong community      

relationships and raising funds 
to invest in the future of our  

hospital. 

Contact 
 

JoAnne Rhubart, Executive Director  
Phone:  315-376-5110  

Email: jrhubart@lcgh.net 
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Grateful  
Patient Program 

To  make an on-line donation, please go to lchf.networkforgood.com  

 

 

 

 

 

Words of Gratitude  
 
“My mother was under the wonderful care of 
the staff in the Rainbow Community for  
almost three years.  It was a blessing for our 
family to have my mother receive dementia 
care in her own community.” 
 
“We have been so impressed with the         
dedication of my mother’s doctor in  helping 
her and my family through her illness.  He 
worked beyond our highest expectations to 
monitor and  communicate with us about her 
serious condition.  Lewis County citizens are 
certainly blessed to have such a caring doctor 
practicing at Lewis County General Hospital.” 
 
“My father recently entered the Residential 
Healthcare Facility and I have already seen the 
great care and interpersonal communication 
given by the staff.” 

Say Thank You by making a gift in honor of those who made a difference to you. 

 

If you or a member of your family have been a patient at Lewis County General Hospital and 
Residential Health Care Facility, perhaps you experienced a doctor, nurse, technician or other 
hospital staff member who provided you with compassionate care and made a difference in 
your healthcare experience.   What better way to show your gratitude then by making a     
donation in recognition of their excellent care. 
 

The Grateful Patient Program provides a way to recognize the excellent care that you or a 
loved one received from a member of the staff while a patient at the hospital.  When a  
Grateful Patient gift is made, the honoree will be sent an acknowledgement that they have 
been recognized for their outstanding care.   
 

Your gift to the Grateful Patient  Program will show your appreciation to an exceptional     
hospital staff member and will support the mission of Lewis County General Hospital to     
provide high quality healthcare services in response to the needs of our communities.   


